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Tamanawis PAC 2025 Needs Your Support! 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

Tamanawis Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) needs executive positions filled for the 
upcoming 2025/2026 School Year. 

We are all PAC members - all parents and guardians of students at Tamanawis Secondary. 
The Executive team is nominated and voted in, if necessary, during the Annual General 
Meeting (AGM) in May.  A President, Vice-President, Treasurer, DPAC Rep and Secretary. 
The PAC is a very important part of the school community. They help to guide decisions that 
are made at the school. We also obtain and distribute gaming grant funding which CANNOT 
happen without a PAC. We meet once a month, the first Thursday of each month at 6:30pm 
in the school’s library. 

If you are interested in becoming a member, please go to the PAC section of the school’s 
website to complete the nomination form and send it into the school. 

Please submit your PAC nomination form by April 24th, 2025.  Our AGM is on May 8th, 2025.  
Hope to you see there. 

Sincerely,  

PAC 2024/2025 Committee 

 
 
 
 
 


